
Chairman Peterson, Vice chair Wilson, Ranking Member Craig and honorable members of the
General Budget Committee
Thank you for the opportunity to give proponent testimony for HB218. While I am in favor of an
anti discrimination bill pertaining to the Covid 19 vaccine, this bill has too many flaws. In a
perfect world HB 248 wasTHE bill. We need a bill with simple language that is going to protect
those of us choosing not to receive this vaccine as it is our Constitutional right. It's sad we need
a bill at all to protect our god given freedoms. Please i am asking you to fix this bill with plain
simple anti discrimination language. You may also want to look into legality if having ODH doing
testing...Thank you for listening.
Catherine Cumpson
Concerned Ohio Citizen
Summit County, Ohio


